The Hazen sportsmen are in favor of this bill however we think the restrictions in regard to volume and
set back from adjacent property lines are unnecessary. We feel these two amendments only complicate
matters and have the potential of being a law enforcement nightmare.

Sincerely,
Sheldon Cieslak

President, Hazen Sportsmen



